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Friday 1st December, 2023  
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Christmas is almost upon us and the children are busy rehearsing for various Christmas 
performances; the school is full of wonderful singing! The children in KS2 have been practising hard 
for their Christmas Carol Concert which will be held on Thursday 21st of December at 2.15pm.  
 
There is no charge for tickets, but we ask that you email the school office with the number of 
tickets you would like, by Friday 15th December so that we know how many people will be 
attending. Seating arrangements in the hall are restricted and so in the first instance we are limiting 
tickets to two per family. If there are any spare tickets, we will let you know.  
 
We look forward to seeing you in the audience. 
 
Many Thanks, 

 
Bethan Anthony 

Year 4 Class Teacher 

 

 


